
To Dr. Theobald Smith i'rom Dr. Flick. 

Philadelphia, 
March 16, 1904. 

My dear Dr. Smith: 

It has been arranged. by Dr. Osler to have the meeting to 
consider matters connected with the representation of this country on the 
International Congress on Tuberculosis and with holding an International Con­
gress on Tuberculosis in this country, sometime in the future, held in Phila­
delphia on Monday, March 28th . the day on which Maragliano will give his 
lecture. I will give a luncheon to Marg,gliano and visiting friends and 
delega.tes at the University Club at 12.30 of that day, March 28th. I would 
b~ much pleased to have you lunch with me. The University Club is located 
at 1510 îTalnut Street. 

C ordially you.rs , 

Lawrence F. Flick. 
R.S.V.P 
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